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I believe that implementing mandatory driver's license suspension for refusing testing 
for drugs or a combination of drugs and alcohol is a necessary and effective measure 
to ensure road safety.
Driving under the influence of drugs or alcohol poses a serious threat to not only the 
driver themselves, but to everyone else on the road. By refusing to undergo testing for
substances that impair driving abilities, individuals are putting themselves and others 
at risk.
Mandatory license suspension serves as a strong deterrent, sending a clear message 
that driving under the influence will not be tolerated. It also allows for appropriate 
consequences to be enforced upon those who choose to ignore the law.
Overall, I fully support the implementation of mandatory driver's license suspension 
for refusing testing for drugs or alcohol. It is a proactive step towards promoting 
responsible and safe driving behaviors, and ultimately, protecting the lives of all road 
users.


